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MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER!  
11/25-11/29 Thanksgiving break, no school 
12/2 School resumes 
 Elves Workshop starts today through December 6 
12/3 4-8 Grade Honor Roll Bowling Trip 
12/4 Minimum day dismissal 
12/6 Winter Wonderland Christmas Parade at the Arch, 5:30 p.m. 
12/7 Community Christmas Dinner, 5:00 p.m., school cafeteria 
12/11 Board of Trustees Meeting, 4:00 p.m., Board Rm. 
12/18 Minimum day dismissal 
12/20 Minimum day dismissal 
12/23-1/6 Winter Break 
1/6 School resumes 
 
THANKSGIVING BREAK –There will be no school the week of Monday, November 25 
through Friday, November 29. School resumes on Monday, December 2.  Happy 
Thanksgiving! 
 
HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE – Our 8th grade class is sponsoring a holiday food drive in 
conjunction with ATCAA.  Non-perishable food will be collected through December 20th.  No 
dented cans please!  Spirit points will be awarded to each classroom for their donations. 
 
PATHS ANNUAL ELVE’S WORKSHOP will take place December 2 through December 6.  
This is a special opportunity for your child(ren) to purchase holiday gifts for their loved ones.  
Watch for information coming home with your students.  Parent volunteers are still needed to 
work a shift supervising students with their gift buying or processing sales.  If you can help, 
please email Lynn at PATHSTHS@gmail.com or call (209)206-2665.   
 
TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL SWEATSHIRTS – For a limited time, PATHS will be selling Twain 
Harte School hooded sweatshirts.  They all have a mountain theme.  Adults sweatshirts are 
$30, youth sweatshirts are $28.  You may pre-order yours or pick one up at the monthly VIP 
Assembly.  Order forms are available in the school office. 
 
CHRISTMAS FESTIVITIES - Twain Harte Winter Wonderland Parade and Community Sing 
will be Friday, December 6 beginning at 5:30 p.m.  The tree lighting is at 6:00 p.m. followed 
by the parade.  Kids can visit with Santa after the parade. The Twain Harte Community 
Dinner will be Saturday, December 7 at 5:00 p.m. in the school cafeteria.  Come join us! 
 
 
GO BRAVES! 
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